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March 25, 2020 

 

 

Dear Franklin Families and Faculty/Staff, 

 

As you may know, Governor Baker announced earlier today that he signed an executive order 

that all Massachusetts schools will remain closed through April, opening no earlier than 

Monday, May 4, 2020. 

  

Both the Governor and Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary Education 

(DESE) Commissioner explained how the Department has been working to develop new 

guidance about Remote Learning in light of this extension. Superintendents are expecting to 

receive this guidance tomorrow and, after reviewing it, we will follow these guidelines and work 

cooperatively with the Franklin Education Association to build upon our initial engagement and 

enrichment since last week. 

  

Per Commissioner Riley’s announcement this afternoon, our plan will begin in early April. 

  

We will continue to keep the community informed as we continue to navigate these 

unprecedented circumstances. We sincerely hope that you are feeling well and that your 

families are staying safe. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

Sara Ahern 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 


